
Welcome Back to [Fitness Center Name]! 

Dear Valued Members, 

As we prepare to reopen our doors, your health and safety remain our top priority. Please review 

the following guidelines to ensure a safe and enjoyable return: 

Reopening Guidelines 

• Face Masks: Masks are required at all times while inside the facility. 

• Social Distancing: Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others. 

• Hand Sanitizing: Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the gym. 

• Equipment Cleaning: Please wipe down equipment before and after use with provided 

sanitizing wipes. 

• Limited Capacity: We will be operating at a reduced capacity to allow for safe 

distancing. 

• Class Reservations: Pre-registration is required for all fitness classes. 

Please be patient as we adapt to these new measures. We look forward to seeing you back in our 

facility! 

Stay safe and healthy, 

The Team at [Fitness Center Name] 


